
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

f a single word could sum up Kimberly, it 
would be “faithful.” It wasn’t long after 

Kimberly began attending ALC that she 
was volunteering for set-up hospitality, and 
she has been consistently showing up every 
Sunday ever since. A solid member of our 
community, she can always be counted on to 
show up in the morning to set up the coffee 
and tea, and to clean up after service—a very 
essential part of our Sundays. 
 

imberly is always ready with a friendly 
smile and an uplifting word for others. 

She offers a unique and refreshing viewpoint 
on life, encouraging the ALC community to 
explore different perspectives as well.  

 
ike a spring flower, Kimberly has 
blossomed through her involvement in 

our community and also developed an 
understanding of the New Thought principles 
along the way. Kim became a member in 
February of this year. We are glad to have her 
as a part of our community, and we celebrate 
her today!  

 


